
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday 10th June 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have had Chris Gilbert, the Art and Soul 

Man, in school this week working with Key 

Stage Two pupils on special panels relating to 

‘Global Education’ and ‘Faith’. Next Monday 

Chris will work with Reception and Key Stage 

One on a panel to celebrate the Queen and 

being British. 

 

A reminder that anyone who is interested in 

wrap around care at school should fill in an 

expression of interest form and hand it in at 

the school office. Mrs Edwards from Pre-

school/Playgroup will be running the wrap 

around care provision with staff whom we will 

be recruiting shortly. We have spoken to 

some pupils about the provision and are very 

excited about our plans for September. Work 

is beginning in School House to make the 

space appropriate for such use. 

 

If any of you have any DVDs/board games/

lego/unwanted craft materials/x-box/

playstation/games etc that your child has 

outgrown or does not use that you would be 

willing to recycle for our wrap around care 

please speak to Mrs Edwards or Mrs Riley. 

We would appreciate any donations to help 

get us started. 

 

Brereton Preschool 

Brereton Preschool are holding an Open 

Day on Wednesday 15th June from 

9.30am until 4.00pm. Spread the word to 

family and friends and pop in to see how 

Preschool spend their day. 

If anyone has a cycle helmet that is too 

small at home , Preschool would be very 

grateful if you would donate it to them. 

 

Parking 

Please respect our local residents when  

parking your car. Do not park across  

driveways or on their grass verges. 

 

Brereton Community Space 

A set of goal posts have appeared in the  

community space. If they belong to you or you 

know who they belong to, please remove them 

or they will be removed and disposed of. Any 

queries, please contact Alistair Strang of the 

Brereton Community Interest Group 

 

Key Dates 

Year 1 Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 10th 

June 

Year 3 Potteries Museum Trip Wednesday 

15th June 

Reception Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 17th 

June 

Year 5/6 Ice Skating Tuesday 21st June 

Year 3/4 Go Ape Thursday 23rd June 

 

 

 

 

This week I would like to celebrate our 

children’s art work. 

 

It seems appropriate to do so whilst we 

have an artist working with us in school. 

 

The ideas that the children have had for 

the panels are amazing and we have some 

brilliantly talented artists in every class. 

 

We are really looking forward to being 

able to display the finished products for 

everyone to enjoy. 


